
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 12, 2015 
 
 
 
Ms. Sherrie Kinkle, Tax Administrator II 
State Board of Equalization 
County-Assessed Properties Division 
P.O. Box 942879 
Sacramento, California 94279-0064 
 
Dear Ms. Kinkle: 
 

REVISED DRAFT OF PUBLICATION 30  
RESIDENTIAL PROPERTY ASSESSMENT APPEALS 

 
As requested, our office has reviewed the revised draft of Publication 30, Residential 
Property Assessment Appeals.  We appreciate the opportunity to review and provide 
input. 
 
The Los Angeles County Office of the Assessor approves the revised draft as written 
and does not have any further recommendations at this time. 
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Matthew Herrera at 
213.974.1594 or MHerrera@assessor.lacounty.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dale Hough 
Chief Appraiser 
Assessment Services Division 
 
DH:CA 
 
c: Sharon Moller, Assistant Assessor 
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